Restoration Advisory Board

Information

General Information

The RestorationAdvisory Board, or RAB, is a committee of community members, environmental regulators, local government representatives, base representatives and other interested parties. Its purpose will be to advise Hill AFB on community concerns regarding environmental cleanups conducted under the Air Force's Installation Restoration Program. The RAB is being formed to encourage more community participation in the cleanup process and to allow community members and other stakeholders to have meaningful dialog with Hill AFB environmental officials.

The RAB will be co-chaired by a member of the community (chosen by the RAB's community members) and by a representative from Hill AFB. The RAB will develop its own charter, set the agenda for meetings and select the meeting's location and time. Hill AFB will provide administrative support for the RAB to include paying for all necessary RAB meeting expenses.

Member Responsibilities

RAB members will serve voluntarily, without compensation, for a term to be set by the RAB. Members will be required to attend all meetings (usually held quarterly). RAB members will have the opportunity to review and comment on technical documents and reports. Members will act as a liaison between the community and the Air Force, and as such, are required to be available to community members and to exchange information and/or concerns. RAB members should be prepared to devote at least four hours per month to their RAB responsibilities.

Application Instructions

Please fill out the application completely. Please indicate the community that you would like to represent. In the space allocated, please briefly state why you would like to be a member of the RAB. Selection of community members will be made by an independent selection committee.

